The American Legion

William M. Randolph, Post 593

326 West Legion Drive
Converse, Texas 78109
(210) 658-1111
Web Site: http://www.Post593.org / Email: Post593TX@yahoo.com

Dear Prospective Sponsor, 9 February 2008

On behalf of the members of our Post, | would tikénvite you to help sponsor our first Legion Jabito
be held at the Converse City Park on 6, 7, & 8 RO@8. Our American Legion Post is in the procdss o
raising funds for a new building and we need yalphWithin this letter you will find many, but natl, of
the programs and institutions we support. Pledsettee time to look through this material and visiton
the web and decide to help us. A successful eegntires many hours of planning and hard work.sib al
requires the support of our volunteers and sponsors

This exciting event provides an excellent oppotiufor exposure to the Converse and surrounding
communities. Sponsorship opportunities are avalablarious levels and benefits, (see sponsor
levels/benefits page). All proceeds will go to dinly a new facility for your local American Legidtost.

This year is our 40anniversary. Our street was renamed to LegiondD8l years ago in recognition of the
contributions we have made to the local communitg. have over 800 Legion members, over 300 Auxiliary
members, a Sons of the American Legion program awdr 65 members, and one of the most active,
involved and dedicated Legion Riders programs énrtition with over 125 members.

We support the wounded warriors who are hospitdlazeBrooke Army Medical Center by donating time,
money and emotional support. We have renovatetitiesj donated toiletries, clothing, and recreadib
items at the Soldier Family Assistance Center aodiged volunteers every month to the Lonesome Dove
program who support our wounded warriors. We suppmar local families who are in need all year long,
including during the holiday season with food baskgifts and dinners, and holiday parties for @teh and
Senior programs. In addition we support our yohtbugh Boys and Girls State programs, Scouting, and
scholarships. We also embrace our fellow veteaatise VA center, at the nursing center and at thei
homes.

After 40 years of serving our veterans and locahimanity we now need to ask for generous contrilmstio
from donors like you. This will allow us to bettsgrve the financial, spiritual and emotional neafdsur
local veterans, their families and our communitiycg we are a non-profit 501c(19) veteran’s orgatinin,
your donated items may be tax deductible. Pledsautithe enclosed donor form and send to the esidr
above, care of Building Committee Fund. Pleaseffeelto contact Joe Guastella, Building Committee
Representative, at (210) 683-6582. Thank you far yonsideration and kind support!

Sincerely,

Nicholas Mills
Post 593 Commander



